
4. RESIDENTS’ GROUP PRESENTATION

The Board has granted formal recognition to two new residents’ associations in
the Papanui Ward, namely Casebrook and Redwood.

The Board resolved that Myra Barry be the Board’s representative on the
Casebrook Residents’ Association and Dennis Hills be its representative on the
Redwood Residents’ Association.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


